
 

 

LITTLE NEWS from ArtPeace this month as most artists cannot afford to top up mobiles but 

here are some photos to gladden your heart. Mike Masedza, like most of the group had a good 

harvest this year (left) thanks to ideal growing 

conditions, fertilisers and chemicals. Mike said 

that his harvest should last his extended family 

into next year. Below is a photo of Shingi’s 

harvest. The other two photos show a delighted 

Godfrey William with some of his crop which he 

said was much better than last year - a disaster 

due to the drought. The other good news is that 

thanks to Judith, a member of Marlow URC, who 

organised a Barn Dance with proceeds going to 

the ‘Foundations for Farming’ course later this year, we have 

now almost reached our target! Finally, relatives of Verity my 

CAFOD contact, on holiday in Zimbabwe, managed to take 

home 30kgs of parcels, so hopefully later next month there 

will be many new exciting works of art to display at St 

Andrew’s and Southwark Cathedral.          Johnston Simpson                 


